From:

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: NYM/2018/0095/FL **Date:** 18 April 2018 17:26:57

Dear Miss Webster,

Further to my e-mail below, the Council feel the existing shared footpath should be retained, as with the other neighbouring properties and the porch should be of a similar design to the other porch in the row.

Regards,

Lucy

From: Lucy Fletcher

Sent: 18 April 2018 16:59

To: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Subject: NYM/2018/0095/FL

Dear Miss Webster,

Re 13 Barton's Row, Egton.

The Council objects to the new opening in the boundary wall as this will spoil the core part of Egton conservation area.

There is no objection to the porch as this is considered an improvement.

Regards,

Lucy